
 

NATIONAL ELECTRIC POWER REGULATORY 
AUTHORITY (NEPRA) 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
Tariff Petition filed by Northern Power Generation Company Limited for GENCO-III 

(Old Blocks) 
 

 

1. In continuation of the Notice of Rescheduling of Hearing published in “Express Tribune” and 

“Nai baat” on 13-03-2020 and postponement of hearing notice published on 19-03-2020 as 

precautionary measures against the spread of COVID-19 regarding the subject petition, all 

stakeholders, interested/affected persons and the general public are hereby informed that the 

Authority has decided to hold the hearing as per following schedule: 

Date      : 09-06-2020 (Tuesday) 

Time     : 11:00 AM 

Venue: Through video conference 

2. Due to ongoing COVID issues, hearing will be conducted through Zoom. You can join the 

hearing through following link and detail:   

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89365265309?pwd=bEVBZGE0NkRBNWtXM3lrUVJxa3NNZz09 

 

Meeting ID: 893 6526 5309 

Password: nepra2020 
 
 

Registrar NEPRA 
NEPRA Tower, G-5/1, Islamabad. 

Phone: 051-9206500 Fax: 051-2600021, E.mail   registrar@nepra.org.pk 
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